
                                                     D. A. V. International School, Ahmedabad. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Many water borne diseases like malaria & dengue are wide spread these days. We at D.A.V 

are working our best to ensure there is no water logging & making efforts to keep the 

school clean. 

For this purpose a committee has been formed comprising of 40 teachers. Each day 40 

teachers along with one section of Grade 7 visits each & every corner of school and checks 

for water stagnation & breeding of mosquitoes. We even conduct fogging regularly in 

school, and mosquito repellants are placed in each class. 

A team of AMC headed by Dr. Parth Panchal, AMC, Entomologist visited our school on 

11th September, 2018. They conducted a workshop for Grade 7 & 9 students. They 

explained the importance of cleanliness and how to check breeding through a beautiful 

‘Nukkad Natak’ and a movie clipping. They inspected our school, but could not find any 

breeding and have given a clean chit to our school. 

Cleanliness is a habit that promotes a healthy life. It is the responsibility of each & every 

person. Any parent who wish to volunteer in helping and monitoring the cleanliness  with 

the team of our teachers and students are welcome any day, any time. 

  

Team DAV 

 


